St John's Primary School, Nursery and Children's Centre



Headteacher: Mr D Barrow

Mortimer Road
Kenilworth
Warwickshire
CV8 1FS
01926 854450
www.st-johns.warwickshire.sch.uk

23rd May 2014

Dear Parents / Carers,

KDPSA COUNTRY DANCING FESTIVAL AT KENILWORTH CASTLE

Along with the other Kenilworth primary schools, St John's has been invited to take part in the KDPSA country dancing festival at Kenilworth Castle on the evening of Wednesday 2nd July 2014. We would like children from Year 2 to take part. It's a really lovely event, which parents and carers are encouraged to attend.

I will be running a country dancing club for those children who wish to take part after school on Mondays on the following dates: 9^{th} , 16^{th} , 23^{rd} , 30^{th} June (3.15pm – 4.00pm)

If your child would like to take part in the country dancing festival (and the Monday afternoon club), please return the reply slip below no later than Friday 6th June. If your child is able to take part in the festival but unable to attend the Monday club due to other commitments, please speak to me.

Many thanks,

Mrs J O'Callaghan		
	Country Dancing Festival, Kenilworth Castle – Wednesday 2 nd July 2014	
Name o	of child:	Class:
	My child is able to take part in the KDPSA Country Dancing Festival on Wednesdar Kenilworth Castle	y 2 nd July at
	My child is able to attend the after school country dancing club	
	My child is able to take part in the Festival, but will be unable to attend the after s dancing club (* please speak to Mrs O'Callaghan)	school country
Signed:	l· Date:	